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Electoral Registration and Returning Officer, South Gloucestershire Council, 

PO Box 1953, Bristol, BS37 0DB 

Notice of Community Governance Review 

Local Government and Public Involvement in Health Act 2007 

Local Government (Parish and Parish Councils) Regulations 2008 

 

South Gloucestershire Council has commenced a Community Governance Review in 

some parts of the district.  The purpose of the review is to enable the Council to consider 

what changes are needed to parish arrangements. 

The Council has published its Terms of Reference document for the review and a copy 

can be viewed on the Council website at www.southglos.gov.uk/cgr  

The Council is now conducting the first stage of consultation as part of the review process 

and is inviting residents and interested organisations to submit their views on the above 

issue. 

The Council welcomes representations from any residents and interested organisations 

who may wish to comment on the proposals in their local area or on any aspect of the 

matters under review. 

 

How to contact us 

Should you wish to submit a written representation regarding this review please address 

this to: 

Freepost COMMUNITY GOVERNANCE REVIEW 

 

Alternatively, your submission may be emailed to: 

electoral.services@southglos.gov.uk 

During the consultation period for each of the individual review areas you will be able to 

complete an online response at: www.southglos.gov.uk/consultation  

 

The deadline for responding to the first phase of consultation is 7 January 2022.              

 

 

Dated: 15 October 2021 

John McCormack, Electoral Registration and Returning Officer 

http://www.southglos.gov.uk/cgr
http://www.southglos.gov.uk/consultation

